
Notice 

 

Preparations for the Tokushima Marathon 2020, which was to be held on March 22nd, 

2020 (Sun), were progressing smoothly. However, due to concerns of widespread 

infection of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19), we have no choice but to cancel the 

marathon. It is essential that we prioritize the safety and peace of mind of our runners, 

volunteers, and spectators.  

 

We are currently discussing what measures will be taken in regards to our foreign runner 

participants. Once a decision has been made, we will let everyone know. We ask for your 

patience and understanding.  

 

Additionally, the following events have also been cancelled.  

 

[March 21st, 2020 (Sat)] 

Tokushima Marathon 2020 Fan Run 

Tokushima Marathon Pre-Race Event  

 

[March 22nd, 2020 (Sun)] 

Tokushima Marathon 2020 Wheelchair Road Race 

Tokushima Marathon 2020 Race-Day Event (Runner’s Oasis)  


